
 In the spirit of Poppy the 

Pōpokotea, the Mini Vinnies would like to 

support the hard work of the ACN (Aid to 

the Church in Need).  

We held a whole school assembly on Monday to 

raise awareness of the ACN’s effort in 

supporting suffering Christian around the world. 

We have asked each class to fill up a plastic 

milk bottle with coins next week. The winning 

class will receive a certificate and an extra play 

for their generosity. 

Please bring in any coins you are spare. Every 

penny makes a difference. 

By Natalia Z, Crystal L and Willow-moone 


